
Private Lessons 

 

Private lessons are offered throughout the year. However, we are limited to only 

a handful of time slots during the Fall, Winter, and Spring, as we have group 

lessons during those times.  

 

Once the Spring session ends in June, we have more time slots available for 

private lessons. We start scheduling the private lessons around the middle of 

May. You can start emailing Annsaquatics@gmail.com in January to inquire and to 

be placed on the waitlist for the Summer. In that email, please include when you 

would like to start the lessons, if you have a pool location to use or not, and what 

days and times in which you are interested. The more flexible you are with days 

and times, the higher the chances we can accommodate you. When we start 

scheduling the private lessons, we will then go in order of our waitlist for the 

Summer time slots.  

 

There is a 24 hour cancellation policy. If you have a lesson scheduled, and you do 

not cancel at least 24 hours in advance, you will be charged for the lesson that 

was scheduled.  

 

Weather is unpredictable. We follow the same rules for the outdoor pools. We 

will only cancel private lessons when there is a heavy downpour, lightning, or 

thunder. We will plan to have lessons, as scheduled, through overcast and light 

rain.  

 

We do have a pool location to use for the private lessons. However, the health 

club requires you to join their health club in order to have lessons with us there. 

Their membership fee is not included in our lesson fee.  
 


